
Mrs M Cleave  Bower Grove School 
Head Teacher  Fant Lane 
  Maidstone 
01622 726773  ME16 8NL 
 

Friday 14th February 2025   
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have come to the end of another busy and productive term.  Do take a look at our term 3 newsletter which is 
attached to your email and will be available on our website www.bower-grove.kent.sch.uk. 

Half Term Homework project   
I hope you will enjoy the fun and active homework project attached with this letter. The homework project needs 
to be handed in by Friday 28th February. All pupils that complete the homework project will receive house points. 

School Lunches   
I am delighted to share there has been a significant increase in the number of pupils choosing school meals. This 
term we have served 3,900 school meals which has been the highest for 15 years. Our pupils are clearly enjoying 
our menu. If you would like your child to have a school lunch, you can purchase this through ParentPay for £2.30 
per day.  Your child can use the menu attached and can choose this on a daily basis.  If you think you may be 
entitled to free school meals, please click on this link.  https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/kent/apply  

Wednesday 6th March - World Book Day   
We are excited to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March with the theme “Exploring peoples life stories 
from the famous to the ‘everyday’ man or woman” Everyone is encouraged to dress up for the day and we look 
forward to seeing the different outfits. 

Wednesday 5th March - Parents Evening  
Please save the date. More information to follow next term. 
 

School Uniform   
Thank you to everyone at home for ensuing your child has the appropriate school uniform. We encourage all 
parents and Carers to use the holidays to ensure your child has the appropriate items. These items can be 
purchased from www.brigade.uk.com  
 
Have a safe and restful half term and we look forward to seeing all pupils back on Tuesday 25th February. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 
Mrs M Cleave 
Headteacher 
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